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7™ July 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,

SCHOOL CLOSURE — Thursday July 23" and Friday July 24" 2020

This is to inform all parents and carers, that Snape Wood will be closing for two exceptional Inset Days, on
Thursday July 23™ and Friday July 24" 2020. We require this time to get the school ready for reopening in
September.

| apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause, but we believe that we are better to do this at the
end of the school year, rather than the start of the new academic year. We want all children to return back
to school on time, ready to learn.

| would iike to take this opportunity to thank you all, for your continued support during these surreal,
unprecedented times.

I will keep you all updated, with arrangements, that the school will put in place for your child/ren’s return
in September, prior to the summer holidays.

All information, and updates will be posted on the school website.
Please continue to Stay Alert and Keep Safe.

Kind regards,

Fohetif

Mrs Shewley Choudhury
Head Teacher

-
5‘} PHAMARY SCHENCE

, . |RANSFORM

feathing ehoal fhanee




